
 
 

Here is a professional and powerful email outreach template you can use to contact 
elected oƯicials about the systemic harm to children caused by recent Trump 
administration policies. This version can be adapted for federal, state, or local 
representatives. 

 

Subject: Urgent Action Needed: Protect Children from Harmful Federal Policies 

Dear [Representative/Senator/OƯicial’s Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned constituent and advocate during Child Abuse Prevention 
Month to raise alarm about recent federal policy changes that are actively harming children 
across the country. These are not abstract political shifts—they are decisions with 
devastating real-life consequences for vulnerable kids. 

The Trump administration has enacted or revived policies that: 

 Prolong detention for migrant children by discouraging family sponsorship and 
permitting the use of sponsor information for immigration enforcement. 

 Cut billions in public health and social services funding, reducing access to child 
abuse prevention programs, mental health care, and family support services. 

 Weaken Title IX protections, making it harder for student survivors to report sexual 
assault and feel safe in school. 

 Strip away protections for LGBTQ+ and marginalized children, erasing their 
identities from federal communications about traƯicking and abuse. 

 Undermine services for children with disabilities and mental health challenges 
by targeting IDEA enforcement and threatening Medicaid and CHIP funding. 

These actions are not only morally indefensible—they are in direct contradiction to our 
nation’s stated commitment to child welfare and abuse prevention. 

I urge you to: 

1. Publicly denounce policies that place children in harm’s way. 



 

2. Support legislation that protects children’s access to healthcare, education, and 
safe housing—regardless of immigration status or identity. 

3. Ensure full funding and enforcement for child welfare programs at every level of 
government. 

4. Listen to survivors and experts, and fight for trauma-informed, equity-focused 
policies that center the needs of children—not politics. 

Our children deserve better. And history will remember who stood up for them—and who 
stayed silent. 

I hope I can count on you to lead with courage and compassion. 
Thank you for your service and attention to this urgent matter. 

Sincerely, 
[Your Full Name] 
[Your City, State, ZIP] 
[Your Email Address] (optional) 
[Your Phone Number] (optional) 

 


